

CHRISTMAS DISCO

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Friends are delighted to invite you to the Christmas Disco on **Friday 8**th **December.** As in previous years, the Disco will run in two sessions. To accommodate as many children as possible and avoid the disappointment of children missing out, we have split the two discos by year groups.

Disco 1 – for Foundation stage children ONLY (Acorn, Birch & Chestnut) – **5 to 6:15pm Disco 2** – for Key Stage 1 children ONLY (Cherry, Maple, Oak & Willow) – **6:30 to 7:45pm**

Father Christmas will be paying us a visit and he will be available throughout the evening for the children to visit and collect a present. To avoid spending a long time in the queue, and ensure you get plenty of time in the disco too, you will be given a suggested time slot to go to the grotto based on your child's class. Some queuing will be unavoidable, but we will do our best to keep it to a minimum.

There will be a children's tuck shop selling drinks, sweets, chocolate and cakes. Along with a licensed bar for the adults. There will also be glitter, tattoos & face painting.

Tickets for children are priced at £4.00 each (which includes their visit to see Father Christmas and a gift). Adult tickets are just £1.00 each.

We welcome younger siblings not yet at the school to attend the disco for their older brother or sister's year group but unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate older siblings. We cannot admit unaccompanied children and they must always be supervised.

We now aim to make our events cashless, to purchase your tickets please visit our online store https://friends-of-banks-road.sumupstore.com/

Select your child/adult ticket and please make sure you use the "message to merchant" box to tell us your child's full name and class. Please note you need to "view basket" rather than "buy now" to see the message box. We can then ensure that you will receive the correct physical tickets for entry on the night.

We are hoping to will be run a raffle, so any donations of raffle prizes would be greatly appreciated. Please hand in to the school office by Friday 2nd December.

Please note that tickets are allocated and sold by The Friends and not the school office. The closing date for tickets via the store will be **Wednesday 6**th **December 9pm**.

If any problems occur when making payment or if you miss out any information, such as your child's name or class, please email us at friendsofbanksroad@gmail.com

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there!

The Friends

Email

friendsofbanksroad@gmail.com